
THANK YOU
Thank you for your support during

our PTKs.  Teachers enjoyed
meeting with each of you. We

were also very appreciative of the
wonderful food provided . 

oc newsletteroc newsletter

Don't forget to share
with your friends,

family, and neighbors
that our lottery is
open for the 23-24

school year. 
 Information on

applying to our lottery
may be found

 here. 

LOTTERY

HAPPY BIRTHDAY

IMPORTANT DATES

KINDNESS WEEK
Our students had a wonderful opportunity

this week to practice kindness.  It was so

fun to see the many ways they supported

each other.  Thank you for your support in

creating a wonderful community.  

February 17th
Asynchronous Day



February 20th 

No School



February 21st
Steering Meeting



February 24th
Uppers Play



March 10th 
Talent Show




The OC is celebrating it's 45th
birthday this year.  Want to help

create a memorable experience?  If
so, please email our executive
committee for information. 

exec@ocslc.org

https://openclassroom.slcschools.org/admissions-registration/23-24-application



